
     
 

 
 

 

 

March 18, 2022 

 

NOTICE TO THE PROFESSION AND THE PUBLIC 

The Yukon government ended the state of emergency on March 18, 2022, and the COVID-19 
pandemic mandatory restrictions are no longer in effect. 

However, the restrictions and policies set out in the Territorial Court of Yukon COVID-19 
notice dated March 3, 2022, will stay in place until further notice. 

Any updates to that notice will be circulated and posted to the Territorial Court website. 

Please continue to monitor the Territorial Court website, www.yukoncourts.ca, for updates or 
follow us on twitter at @YukonCourts. 

 

 

_______________________________ 
COZENS, M. 
CHIEF JUDGE OF THE 
TERRITORIAL COURT OF YUKON 
  


